
 
Clackamas County intends to amend its 

2017-2021 Consolidated Plan in the following manner: 
 

Program Year 2020-2021 (2020 Action Plan) 

 

2020/0033 Clackamas Service Center Homeless Shelter Expansion Project: This construction 

project will renovate and expand an existing service center for more homeless people to get 

services including healthcare, counseling and legal assistance. The project is funded with 

$650,000 of Community Development Block Grant COVID 19 and $300,000 of Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG). An additional $288,000 of CDBG funds will be added 

for a new total of $1,228,000. The Clackamas Service Center homeless shelter is located at 

8800 SE 80th Ave. Portland, OR 97206 in Clackamas County.   

 

Clackamas County intends to amend its 
2022-2026 Consolidated Plan in the following manner: 

 
Notice of Substantial Amendment to the  

Program Year 2022-2023 (2022 Action Plan) 

 

(2022/0002) Clackamas Service Center Improvements Project: Cancelled. Building 

improvements to retrofit the basement to be homeless shelter-ready, increasing our capacity to 

provide temporary severe weather shelter for heat, cold, and smoke. This project is cancelled. 

The $288,000 of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds allocated for this project 

will be re-allocated to another CDBG project at the same location. 

 

Notice of Substantial Amendment to the  

Program Year 2023-2024 (2023 Action Plan) 

 

(2023/0001)  Housing Rehabilitation, Critical Home Repair Program: Weatherization Program 

Critical home repairs on mobile/manufacture homes in parks for low income, disabled and 

elderly households. The initial allocation of $150,000 Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG) funds is increased by $70,000 of contingency CDBG funds for a new total of 

$220,000. No other project will be impacted by this amendment. 

 
This amendment was also posted to the HCD Website on 7/11/2024. 
https://www.clackamas.us/communitydevelopment 

 

For more information, or to submit comments on the proposed amendment, contact Mark Sirois 

at the Clackamas County Housing and Community Development Division, Public Services 

Building, 2051 Kaen Road - Suite 245, Oregon City, Oregon, 97045, (503) 655-8359 or 

marksir@clackamas.us.  Comments will be accepted until 2:00 PM on Monday August 19, 2024. 

 

https://www.clackamas.us/communitydevelopment

